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Dear Parent/Carer

P7 – Scottish Parliament





On Wednesday 26th October 2016, P7 will be visiting the Scottish Parliament. This is to consolidate their topic work from term 1.  
The bus will leave Hawthornden at 9.15 am and depart from the Parliament at 1.05 pm to return to school.   
The children will not be back in school for normal lunchtime, so we ask that pupils bring a packed lunch with them on the day.  Any children in receipt of free school meals will be given a free packed lunch or they can bring their own if they prefer.   Please ensure children wear school uniform and bring a jacket as some of this trip may be outdoors.  
The cost of the trip is £2.20, which should be paid to the class teacher by Monday 10th October 2016.  Please place payment in an envelope clearly marked with your child’s name.        

If you are able to help on this visit, please contact the class teacher as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely
Susan Bowen 
Head Teacher

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
P7 – Scottish Parliament

Wednesday 26th October 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………………….

Class ………….

□   I give permission for my child to attend the above visit and enclose £2.20.

Signed ……………………………………………..                                         
